
 
INVITATION FOR BID 

 
CENTRIFUGE PROCUREMENT 

 
CITY OF HOPEWELL, VIRGINIA 

The City of Hopewell’s Hopewell Water Renewal is seeking bids from qualified vendors 
for IFB 12-17, Centrifuge Procurement. 

 
 

Bids are due no later than 11:00 a.m. on March 30, 2017. 
 

For further procurement information regarding the above project, please contact: 
Glenise Evans, Purchasing Agent 

Hopewell Water Renewal 
231 Hummel Ross Road 

Hopewell, VA 23860 
Telephone: (804) 541-2215 

Fax: (804) 541-2441 
E-Mail: gevans@hopewellva.gov 

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 
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